
Dear sustainability enthusiasts, 

 

Welcome to the 14th issue of the newsletter that we publish as part of the climate protection 

project. Here you will find small reports from the climate protection and sustainability cosmos 

of the university at more or less regular intervals. 

 

If you have joined us recently (yay!), you can have a look at the old issues on the website. 

 

Job board 

When can we finally use the Deutschlandticket as a job ticket? How can the public transport 

connection to the university be improved? When will more parking spaces for bicycles be of-

fered? There is no area in which we receive more questions than in the area of everyday mobil-

ity. At the same time, there is hardly any other area where there are so many actors at work that 

we have to deal with. To enable us to deal with this topic in a targeted manner, we have just 

advertised a position in climate protection management that will be devoted entirely to mobility. 

Help us find a great person for the position and feel free to forward the ad - or just apply your-

self! Everyone here is very nice and there's cake every now and then. Go to the job posting. 

 

City cycling 2023 

For years, the university has participated in the annual city cycling event. Also this year we are 

participating from 08. to 28.09. and of course we want to take the first place again. More infor-

mation will follow, but you can sign up for it now and register in the group "University of 

Oldenburg", then you can't miss it. Ready to go! 

 

Climate adaptation 

Just in the last days it could hardly be suppressed - the climate crisis is here and has a significant 

impact on our everyday life. Because the university cannot access the federal funding programs 

for the establishment of a climate adaptation management, we have to help ourselves in another 

way. Four theses related to the university are currently being written as practical examples, and 

we will be happy to share the results with you. 

 

Greenhouse gas balancing third-party funded project 

As the Sustainability Network of Universities in Lower Saxony, HochNiNa, we have received 

approval for a third-party funded project from the Ministry of the Environment in North Rhine-

Westphalia. The aim is to develop a standardized framework so that universities do not have to 

prepare their greenhouse gas balances in different ways, as has been the case up to now - or can 

be introduced to it at all if they do not yet have a balance sheet. After about 14 months (keyword: 

lean application procedure), the notification of approval - you read that right - has finally arrived 

by fax. The half-staff position associated with it can start on 01.08. and we are pleased that it is 

located for the network with us at the University of Oldenburg. 

Have a nice summer in spite of everything or just because of it, we'll read you again soon. 

https://uol.de/en/climate-action-and-sustainability
https://uol.de/stellen?stelle=69655
https://www.stadtradeln.de/oldenburg
https://uol.de/hochnina

